
I J n Chn Re: Proposed meetinq with Davis-Be~sse o iscuss plans for insp ctio o RPVH CRDM nozzles

From: Richard Barrett 
To: Bateman, Bill; Black, Suzanne; Chung, Jin; Hiser, Allen; Sands, Stephen; Sheron, ) 
Brian; Strosnider, Jack; Zimmerman, Jacob; Zwolinski, John 
Date: 1/14/02 3:54PM 
Subject: Re: Proposed meeting with Davis-Besse to discuss plans for inspection of RPVH 
CRDM nozzles 

I don't believe SPSB needs to be represented at this meeting, although some staff may attend for 

informaiton purposes.  

--Rich 

>>> Stephen Sands 01/10/02 12:07PM >>> 
To All: 

Davis-Besse has requested a meeting on January 23, 2002 at 10:30 a.m., to present to the NRC their 

plans for the inspection, flaw evaluation, and repair (if necessary) of the Rx pressure vessel head CRDM 

nozzles during their upcoming refueling outage scheduled to begin on Feb. 16th 2002. The estimated 
length of the meeting is 2 hours. The date and time are tentative and I am waiting confirmation from the 

licensee. Please let me know if this date/time will coincide with your schedules and who will be 
attending. Once I have confirmation from both the staff and the licensee I will proceed with a meeting 
notice.  

Thank you, 
Stephen Sands (Davis-Besse PM, PD3-2) 

CC: Bajwa, Satwant; Mendiola, Anthony
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